
 

 
 

Dear Second Grader,         July2013 
 
My name is Mrs. Vallillo and I am so lucky to be your second grade teacher 

this year.  I am very excited to have you in my classroom and I’m looking forward 
to a wonderfully rewarding school year together. 

 
I have been a teacher for many years, and feel there is nothing more 

rewarding than working with children.  I love being a teacher and I love spending my 
day with kids.  We have a lot to learn this year and we will work hard, but we will 
have a lot of fun along the way. 

 
Here is a supply list of items, if you would like to get them and bring them in 

at Meet the Teacher, July 18th that would be great.  In our classroom community, 
most everything is shared, so please do not write your name on supplies because 
we will put all items in the shared supply bins. 

 
You can also check out our class website for more information once school 

begins.  On the class website, you will find a class wish list, newsletters, volunteer 
information, and calendar of events, learning links, and much more!   The class 
website will be one of the most important tools of communication and 
information between school and home.  Please get into the habit of checking it 
regularly. 

 
Our first day of school is Monday July 22nd.  School starts at 8:25 a.m. 
I am looking forward to meeting you at our “Meet the Teacher” event,       
                  Thursday, July 18th, you can come any time between 5:00  
                   p.m. and 7:00 p.m.  Please join me for Curriculum Night on   
                   Thursday, August 1st from 6:00 p.m.-6:45 p.m. in room A-19.  

                                       Congratulations!! 
                                           You are a               

                  
 

                   Mrs. Vallillo 
                                                            vallillo.amber@cusd80.com 
 


